
Criteria & Typical Com-
ment Areas 

  

Analysis:  

Is the purpose made clear? 
Is there a clear thesis? 
Does the speaker stay on 
topic? Is the purpose 
achieved? 

 Organization: Is there an 
effective introduction? Is 
there an organized body? 
Are transitions used? Is 
the organization clear? Is 
there an effective conclu-
sion? 

Supporting Materials:  

Is there effective use of 
creative and humorous 
ideas? Is there effective 
use of experience and au-
thority?  

Language and Delivery:  

Is the language direct and 
informal? Is there a con-
versational approach? Is 
the delivery extemporane-
ous? Is there evidence of 
good delivery technique?  

Circle the Rank of this student in comparison to the others in 
this round. There may be no ties. 
  
1st            2nd           3rd           4th           5th           6th            7th 

Circle a Rating for the quality of the speech. 
  
50 49 48 47 46 45    44 43 42 41 40   39 38 37 36 35   34 33 32 31 30 
      Superior                   Excellent              Good                  Fair 

 

 

Time: 
_____________ 

Time limit 3-5 minutes 

Penalty for more than 
30 seconds under or 
over time 

 

This contestant is disqualified for:  ____ did not speak on topic   ____ using more than one 4x6 notecard 

Aquinas 4N6 Invitational Impromptu Ballot 

Rd:______ Sec:______  Contestant Name: _____________________________________ Code: ______ 

Topic: _________________________________________  Judge: _____________________________ 

RFD:  


